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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
 

RGM MEMO JULY 26, 2019

This email is to inform you that the G5 website is back up. For the checks that were printed on July 24, 2019 and July 25, 2019, the funds will be deposited in your federal account on Tuesday, July 30, 2019. 

If you have any questions, please contact Lidia Swoopes at lidia_swoopes@rgmsms.com. 
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